
 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY UPDATE 
12th December 2018 

JINGLE BELL BALL 
 

JUNIOR SCHOOL SHOW DVD 

Limited copies of our Junior School Show DVD are available 

to purchase under “Events” on Sims Agora.  These will be 

available from Thursday 13th December and would make a 

perfect Christmas Present! 

Tickets are available to purchase via Sims Agora for our 

Jingle Bell Ball.  Please join us on the night for a visit to 

Santa’s Winter Wonderland, a photograph with Santa and 

a gift. Face-painting will also be available. For our Senior 

children there will be a photo booth. Tickets cost £5.00 

per child or £12.00 per family of 3 or more. 

 
 

 

Our nominated Charity this year will be Northern Ireland 

Hospice. We are holding a Christmas Bake Sale on Thursday 

20th December. If you would like to donate some cakes, buns 

or festive treats to be sold, we would be very appreciative. 

The children can purchase these on the day during break time. 

Thanking you in advance for your support. 

 
  

 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES 

Term 2 Clubs will be available to book on Sims Agora from 

1pm on Thursday 3rd January.   Further information is 

available in 'Parents Area’ of the school website of clubs 

available in Term 2. 

 

JUNIOR SCHOOL SHOW 

Congratulations to all the boys and girls from our Junior 

School who performed beautifully in our School Christmas 

Show.  We are very proud of them all!  A massive thank you 

to all involved with making the performance a success. 
  

 

ADMISSION PROCEDURE FOR P1 PUPILS SEPT’19 

Please follow the link below to our webpage for information 

and guidance regarding new P1 Admissions Procedure for P1 

pupils in September 2019.  

https://www.macosquinps.co.uk/parents-area/applying-for-

p1-place-sept19/ 

If you need any assistance contact the school on 02870 

344317. For further assistance, contact EA Admission 

Helpdesk on 02895 985595. 

DINNER MENU 

Our new dinner menu for week commencing Thursday 3rd 

January will be available to view on our webpage from next 

Wednesday 19th December. 

 

This is our last update before Christmas.  The staff and I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for all 

your support in Term 1 and we hope you have an enjoyable and peaceful Christmas break. 
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